Harper, Linda B

From: Mark Dalton <mdalton@r-ecci.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 12:09 PM
To: Harper, Linda B

Subject: AGR-1600000022 - Subcontractors
Linda —

Our subcontractors will NOT total more than $25,000.00 for this project.

Thanks,

Mark Dalton, PE
304-677-2438 Cell
304-363-5752 Office

Rogers Electrical Contracting Co., Inc.
WWW.r-ecci.com
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